
SCP Dart Board Annual Meeting and Awards Banquet 

January 6, 2025 

83 Members and Guests in attendance 

Called to order at 6:10 pm 

Thanks to Susan Williams and Jeannie Applebaum for setting up the Awards Banquet. 

Thanks to Tammy Griner, Sue Heiss, Bev Farinha, Peggy Lawrence, Lee Ann 

Howington, Ralph Heiss and Lori Wallace for helping with set up and clean up. 

 

Introduction of new officers: 

David Applebaum: President 

Susan Williams: Vice President 

Jeannie Applebaum: Secretary 

Peggy Lawrence: Treasurer 

Don Friedman: Administrator 

The Board was elected by acclamation 

 

Treasury Report: Peg Lawrence 

Balance as of 1.6.25 is: $1015.24. 

Expenditures for 2024: $2263.98 

Income Revenue:  $1,224 

 

Blessing: Lee Ann Howington 

Dinner was served approximately 5:50 pm 

Catered by Margo’s Mediterranean and Italian Cuisine 

Award Ceremony began at 6:45 with all dues paying club members to receive a Dart 

Club Pin along with pins representing their accomplishments, Hi Ton, Lo Ton, 3 in a 

Bed. 

Shanghai Trophies were handed out to 13 people. 

Accomplishment Ribbons were handed out to members who shot over a thousand 

points in a dart year.  Thirty-nine ribbons were handed out to members. 



 

Session Winners for the four sessions, Winter, Spring, Summer and Fall were handed 

out to the 1st, 2nd and 3rd place teams. 

High Score Awards 

Awards were handed out for the four sessions, Winter, Spring, Summer and Fall for 

High Scores going to 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners. 

 

1000 Club 

Trophies were handed out to four people who threw over 1000 points in one session. 

David Applebaum Closed the meeting reminding people of the upcoming Winter 

Session starting Monday, January 6, 2025. 

Any people with questions or concerns about their awards can see Susan and Jeannie 

after the Banquet. 

Any Glass bottle brought in, must not be thrown in the trash, but taken home. 

Any member not present will receive their award/s during first week of Dart Play 

starting January 13th. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:35 

Respectfully Submitted 

Jeannie Applebaum 

Dart Club Recording Secretary 

 

 

 


